
 

TOWN OF BOONE 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

REGARDING LEAF PICK-UP 

The Town of Boone Public Works Department 

will provide residential leaf pick up per         

neighborhood beginning October 15, 2018 

through December 14, 2018.   

Leaves should be placed curbside and free of all 

other debris.  It is NOT necessary to call to 

schedule a pick up.  For current route                

information, please contact the Town of Boone 

Facilities Maintenance Division at (828)268-6230. 


